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Statement of Work for Jaime E. Ramírez-Vick, Ph.D.

The University of Puerto Rico - Mayagüez (UPRM) and the Pittsburgh Supercomputing Center (PSC) will work together, under the auspices of a MARC grant from NIGMS, to introduce a Bioinformatics infrastructure at the UPRM, through the development of new courses in this area. To assure that the UPRM has appropriate resources, the NIGMS grant will include a subcontract for the UPRM to cover the expenses associated with a liaison to work with the appropriate PSC staff.  Professor Jaime E. Ramírez-Vick has been identified as the liaison for the UPRM.
First, the liaison will be the point person at UPRM for the university’s Bioinformatics efforts, including coordinating all interactions between the UPRM and the PSC.

Second, the liaison will identify faculty members from the UPRM, in addition to the ones involved in the grant, to participate in the development of additional bioinformatics courses. He will, 
Third, the liaison along with some of these faculty members, will attend the two-week summer Bioinformatics Workshop to be held in Pittsburgh in the summer of 2004 and 2005.  He will participate in meetings at the summer institute with the course developers, other universities, and PSC staff to exchange ideas.

The UPRM and PSC are dedicated towards developing a sustainable Bioinformatics Program at the College of Engineering and to work towards collaborations between the two institutions.
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